

#### Kingswood Newsletter



### Thank you for an amazing summer!

What a great summer we've had at KDC over the past eight weeks! Our final week ended on a sweet note with our watermelon hunt. The kids had a blast searching for watermelons and enjoying their delicious reward.

Thank you to all our campers and families for making this summer so special. We'll see you next year for more fun and adventures!





















#### Activity Highlights Nature Yoga

It was a great week in nature! Campers had the chance to explore the grounds around
Kingswood and enjoy the beautiful weather outside.

This week in yoga, campers
enjoyed a calming
meditation break. It was
great to have the chance to
wind down for a few minutes
in between busy activities!

#### Music

In music this week,
campers practiced their
singing by playing several
games involving different
vocal exercises! It was a
blast.

#### **Archery**

For archery this week,
campers continued to
practice their form while
drawing and shooting arrows
as well as their aim. There has
been so much improvement
since the first few weeks of
camp!

# Activity Highlights Sports Drama

This week in sports,
campers got active by
playing a variety of
outdoor games! It was an
amazing way to end the
last week.

This week in drama we played some fun games and performed skits! Campers had a lot of fun getting into character.

#### Art

This week campers
created thank you
cards for different staff
members at out camp
and on campus!

#### **Tennis**

In tennis this week campers continued to practice their hitting and serves. It was another great week!

## Activity Highlights Canoe Dance

In canoeing this week
campers continued to
practice their paddling
skills and played fun
games out on the water
such as tag!

We finished out dance for the summer with a variety of games that campers had enjoyed throughout the summer! These included Dance Telephone and Simon Says (dance edition).